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MALI UPDATE AND DRILLING PROGRAM   
   

The Board of Oklo Resources Limited (ASX: OKU) (“Oklo”) wishes to comment on the 
recent hotel attack in Bamako, Mali and update the market on its exploration activities.  
 
Oklo offers its heartfelt condolences to all the families and friends of the people affected by 
the tragic events at the Radisson Blu Hotel in Bamako last Friday 20th November. Whilst 
no Oklo personnel were present at the time of the attack, we have occasionally used the 
hotel when in transit to our projects located up to 400 kilometres away and our thoughts 
are with all the staff. Oklo would also like to acknowledge Malian President Ibrahim 
Boubacar Keita and the local police and military for their swift and strong response.  
 
Oklo intends to continue work on its gold projects with both reverse circulation and auger 
drilling scheduled to commence next week. Our field crews are currently on site at the 
Socaf and Dandoko projects preparing drill sites. Further details on the planned drilling 
programs will be announced in coming days.  
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